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Hi,

I am a resident of Grappenhall with young children, I want to express my disapproval of the local plan I think it
negatively affects the area i currently live in.
The infrastructure is not here to develop further lack of school places doctors and dentists lack of access to
green space for children.
 I particularly object to any further disruption to Grappenhall village and Stockton lane up to broad lane there is
already too much traffic and pollution from cars in this area. I don’t think it is in keeping with the character of
the area and do not agree with taking away green belt land. I object to using the money but not regeneration of
the town centre bus cycle routes.
I would appreciate if my objections are taking into consideration.

Kind regards

Ciara Kennedy

Sent from my iPhone




